BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering/Road Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaiilet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-56670 FAX {(601) 859-5857

MEMORANDUM
July 27, 2016

TO: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District |
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District I!
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District lif
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

FROM: Dan Gaillet, P.E. -
County Engineer/Road Manager

RE: Paving
City of Madison

On May 16, 2016, the County agreed to share the costs for paving streets within the City of Madison.
Due to recent changes in the administration, the paving projects did not proceed in a timely fashion.

As a result, the City of Madison re-evaluated the original requests and is asking that the County modify
the MOU to include:

- Extending the deadline from August 1, 2016 to December 31, 2016

- Countryside Piantation
¢ To pave the streets within the neighborhood and not the road “Countryside
Plantation”

s Decrease the County’s share from $120,000.00 to $94,380.00

- Traceland North

e Updated cost estimates anticipate the County’s cost will increase from
$225,000.00 to $275,000.

Bond Funds were committed to these two projects. The overall costs for these two projects will increase
the funding request by $22,980.00.
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The County also is requesting that the City of Madison share in the cost for the following streets where
County forces will be used to pave the streets:

City’s Share
Lewis Lane $31,900.00
Bennett Road $16,500.00

North Pine Drive $18,700.00
$67,100.00

Therefore, the Board is being asked to accept the changes to the MOU in order for Legal to work with
the City of Madison and the Attorney General’s Office for ratification.




